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Patty Morgan, Administrator
National CPM Consortium 
P.O. Box 2133
Boise, Idaho 83701-2133
 
 
Dear Ms. Morgan: 
 
In accordance with the proposed Standard Operating Procedures of the National Certified Public Manager® Consortium, I respectfully request consideration by the National CPM Consortium Board to extend the review for continuing accreditation of the Oklahoma Certified Public Manager® program by one year.   
 
We are currently in the process of developing a modernized approach to leadership training which will include updating the method in which we offer The Oklahoma Certified Public Manager® program.  In our attempt to provide a higher quality leadership management program, we are working diligently to update our learning management system, cost structure, and course content, in addition to other pertinent areas of the program. We will be transitioning our current program and participants throughout the next year, with the goal of having our new processes in place at the end of 2018.  If we complete the accreditation process in 2018, we are concerned that the Consortium Board will be evaluating a hybrid program, rather than the completely updated CPM program that we will be offering in years post-reaccreditation. 
 
Our department director, Lisa Fortier, is in favor of the decision to extend the review for continuing accreditation. It is imperative to our office that we present the most accurate and complete program for review. 
 
We therefore respectfully request the review for continuing accreditation of the Oklahoma CPM program be conducted in 2019.  Thank you for your consideration of this request.  Please let me know if I may provide further information or be of assistance in any way. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Tenysha Green 
Oklahoma Certified Public Manager® Program Coordinator
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